
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

What’s on next week? 

 

Contact Us: Mrs. Mia Barlow, head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk,  Mrs. Mac bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk  General Enquiries 

office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk, Pastoral a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk.  Our website is www.st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk. 

Facebook & School App available too. Tel:  01772 728153  

  

Friday 10th November 2023 

Ducklings: Romeo 
Dolphins: Thomas & Neve 
Seahorses: Luke & Jacob 

Sharks: Lenny & Isaac  
Penguins: Finley 
Bears: Sally & Melody  
Leopards: Mikolaj & Aiko 
Tigers: Rory & Harrison 
Lions: Conor & Katy  
 

Best Class attendance:  
Seahorses 99.6% 

 
 
 
 

 

Stars of the Week 

Saturday 

11th  

Food Bank at St. Michael’s, Tulketh Road, Ashton 

9:30 am – 10:15 am 

Monday  Week 3 Dinners 

 Years 5 & 6 Football Training   
Tuesday Young Voices Choir until 4:10 pm (Years 4, 5 & 6) 

 

Wednesday No Class Assembly 

Thursday Girls Football Training (Years 4, 5 & 6) 

Drama Club (Years 5 & 6) 

Holy Communion Practice at Sacred Heart 6:00 pm 

Friday Children In Need (non unform for a donation) - Arbor 

 

 

Future Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 15th November – NO Class Assembly 

Friday 17th November – Children in Need (Non 

uniform) 

Tuesday 21st November – Flu Vaccinations in school 

Wednesday 22nd November – Robinwood Meeting 

6pm 

Thursday 23rd November – First Confession 6pm 

Sunday 26th November First Holy Communion 10am 

Wednesday 29th November – Year 6 Trip to the 

Museum of Lancashire WW1 Day 

 

December dates attached 

Our children from Year 1 and Year 6 attended Mass at Sacred 
Heart Catholic Church last Sunday. The children led the 
readings and sang their chosen song at the end of Mass. 
This was such a lovely opportunity to come together as school 
and Parish. It was lovely to have lots of our families sharing 
this experience.  Other classes will be invited to take part in a 

Parish Mass each term. 

 
Thank you to everyone who supported our 
fundraising day for NW Ambulance – a grand total 
of £416 will be sent direct to them.  Thank you all  
 

Please see attached our approved term dates 
for 2024 – 2025. 

 
A reminder that only staff & visitors are able to access our 
car park.  Please do not drop or pick up your children in the 
car part at ANY time unless pre-arranged with school.  
Please also avoid the area in front of the school gate & do 
not use as a “turn around” – cars are very dangerous 
around our children as they arrive & leave school.  Thank 
you for your co-operation.  
 

Next Friday is BBC Children in Need – this is entirely 
voluntary but if your child would like to come into school in 
“non uniform” please could you either pay a donation on 

Arbor (in the School Shop) or send cash into school.  We will 
then send on your behalf to the appeal. 

 

 

 

 

. 
 
 
 
 

 

Yesterday the under 11 girls football team played 
their first grass match of the season. In wet and 
muddy conditions, they played very well but 
unfortunately lost the game. A special mention to 
Daisy in goal who made some excellent saves and 
was Miss Covell and Lesley's player of the match. 
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